TOWN OF LONG BEACH TOWN COUNCIL

BUDGET APPROVAL MEETING OCTOBER 7, 2013

Attendees: Council members Schaefer, Angelo, McDonald, Byvoets, and Neulieb, and Clerk-Treasurer Bill de Funiak; four (4) residents in attendance.

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.

2014 Budget was presented. Clerk-Treasurer de Funiak and BFC Chairman Byvoets explained the budget process to residents in attendance. Motion and second was made to accept the proposed 2014 budget. Approval was unanimous.

One leaf pick – up proposal was submitted by Healy Landscaping and opened at the meeting. Cost was \$47,000 for leaf pick – up and \$15,000 for disposal at an IDEM approved dump site. Discussion followed and bid was accepted unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Respectively submitted,

Bill de Funiak Clerk-Treasurer